
SAC Meeting 1/21/25 

Attendance: Nancy Tray, Tammie Woods, Jen Aston, Shannen Murray 

Talking points:  

• Discussed weather and possibility of school closure 
• Registration is starting tomorrow in the auditorium 
• Since most members were absent, meeting was very short 

o Mr Phelps was unable to attend due to a personal event 
• Funds have not changed due to no requests 

o Shannen will send out reminder to teachers to fill out a form if they are interested in 
funding for a project 

Next meeting:  

• February 18 


